
23 Budgen Drive

Redhill RH12QB

1*January 2017

Crispin Blunt MP

House of Commons

London SW1AOAA

Dear Mr BlunL

OIGITAL ECONOMY BII.I

\/ Thank you for your detailed letter of 19s December 2O16. lt is much appreciated.

You state that the British Board of Film Classification will not police the internet. You are,
unfortunately, misinformed. lt will block even minor-excluding websites which contain material
that it does not certificate for British DVDS ie depiction of non-coruentional sex acts. (See enclosed
details). !{o other Western country does this.

Please, theyefore oppose this part of the Bill.

New Year Greetings,

E. Goodman.

Encs.


